
Minutes of the 36th Legion Golf Society AGM held at Old Thorns GC, Liphook, Hants on 

Thursday, May 19, 2016.  

There were 23 members and 1 guest in attendance. 

The meeting was opened at 2105hrs by the Chairman, Mr Alan Peatling, who welcomed all present 

and a new member Mr Shaun Moate. Mr P Bishop as a guest. 

Apologies were received from Mr Ron Taylor. 

Minutes of the previous AGM held on Thursday, May 14, 2015 at the De Vere Staverton Park GC, 

Daventry had been circulated. Matters Arising from them were: Return of Prizes and Trophies on 

time (this was getting better). A £3 swindle for the weekend (in obeyance); A notice on the web site 

of What's On and the prize being played for. 

Minutes proposed: M. Smith, Seconded: J. Rayfield. AiF. 

 

Treasurers Draft Report: Mr Hatley not being present Mr Turpin (as auditor) gave a resume from Mr 

Hatleys notes. We had received £12,838 with expenditure of £12,984.60 a loss of £146.60. Balance 

of a/c with deposits paid upfront for the ensuing year £3,150.59. 

 

Report adopted on a proposition by Mr Rayfield, E. Butler. AiF. 

Mr Hatley added a letter to the a/c's re: Arriving at courses on time and due payments. Membership 

fee £10. Course fees (18 and 36 holes). A subsidised venue of one. 2017 weekend deposits will have 

to be paid by October 16. The weekend prizes for the Taylor Trophy, Northern Shield and the Hatley 

Trophy were gifted by the Treasurer, Mr Hatley. He extended his thanks to Mr Butler for his efforts 

as secretary over the years. 

 

Captains Report 2015 ( Gary Tempany): This was condensed to the shortest heard:- "Good, 

Emotional." One couldn't establish if tears were present! 

 

Election of Officers 2016-17: Captain Malcolm Smith 

Captain Elect: Kent Gillett 

Secretary/ Match Fixture Secretary: Terry Taylor 

Assistant Secretary: Eddy Butler 

Treasurer: Dave Hatley 

Assistant Treasurer: Martin Taylor 

Handicap Secretary: Adam Gumble 

Auditors: Derick Turpin, Gary Runagall 

A Vote of Thanks was proposed to Mr Butler by Mr Alan Peatling and endorsed by all for his efforts 

on the Society's behalf over the years. 

 

AOB: Mr T. Taylor said that any help from members would be appreciated. Timing is important as he 

is still running a business. 

There being no further business the meeting was closed at 2139 hrs. 


